

St Hugh of Lincoln RC Primary School

Glastonbury Road | Stretford | Manchester | M32 9PD

t. 0161 912 2906 | text. 07860 005 074

e. sthughoflincoln.admin@trafford.gov.uk

w. www.st-hughlincoln.trafford.sch.uk

Tuesday 26th June

Head Teacher: Mr M. Mountcastle

Dear Parents/Carers

Miss Barnard

This Friday Miss Barnard begins maternity leave and I am sure you will join me in wishing her every success and happiness. For the rest of the term the class will be taught by Mrs Seccombe and Mrs Jackson who returns from her maternity leave next week. If you would like to discuss any of these arrangements please feel free to call into school.

Hot Weather

Although we are unsure of how long this weather will last it is important we continue to plan carefully. Please ensure your child is wearing sun cream, a hat if possible and has an extra drink. In addition during sports days please refrain from coming over to the children as it can cause disruption. The staff will ensure they are adequately hydrated and they will all have ice lollies following the races. Thank you.

Family Night

A reminder that following Mass at 7pm we will have a Family Night in the hall from approximately 8pm this Friday. During the evening the Parish will present Father Michael with some leaving gifts (but it is a surprise, so please do not tell him).

Yours sincerely

M Mountcastle





